
“Getting Ready for High School” 
Thursday, June 1, 2017 

7:00pm 

in the school cafeteria 
 

7th Grade Parents… 

Looking for answers to questions on the high school process?  Mrs.McNutt will be 
holding a session on “Getting Ready for High School”.  She will discuss the 
following topics: 

1. Private schools / public schools? 

2. Timetable during the 8th grade year 

3. HSPT – what is it? 

4. What is the responsibility of the parent? 

5. What is the responsibility of St. Louis? 

6. Will my child be ready? 

 

No RSVP necessary, just come to the school cafeteria on the evening of Thursday, 
June 1st, 7pm. 

 


